
WEST BEACH ROAD ASSOCIATION

MEMORANDUM FOR THE MEMBERS

Subject: - Residential survey

As part of our ongoing efforts to ensure the safety of your drinking water, we are required to protect 
our system against cross connections. As described in the enclosed brochure, cross connections are 
connections between the drinking water plumbing and a source of contamination. Cross-connections 
can make our drinking water unsafe.

The purpose of this questionnaire is to help determine if you have any special plumbing or activities 
that pose an increased risk of contamination to our water system. Please fill out the following 
questionnaire and check the appropriate boxes below:

Name: _____________________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________

Phone Number: _____________________________________________________

My residence has:
c an automatic sprinkler or irrigation system
c swimming pool
c hot tub
c livestock watering
c residential fire sprinkler system
c private well or other secondary source of water for irrigation
c solar heating system
c photo developing equipment
c water treatment system (such as a water softener)
c gray water system
c water supply to dock or boat moorage
c septic pump
c none of the above

Completed by (please sign): ____________________________________    Date: ____________
Please return this questionnaire to: James M. Patton

President, WBRA
Thank you for your help. If you checked any of these boxes we may be contacting you in the future 
to request further information.
Sincerely,________________________________________________________________________
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